Republic of the Philippines
BOY SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES
National Office

Manila
2 September 2015
NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM
No. 54, Series of 2015
TO 3 REGIONAL SCOUT DIRECTORS, COUNCIL SCOUT EXECUTIVES AND
OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE
SUBJECT : ERRATUM TO NATIONAL OFFICE MORANDUM NO. 53, SERIES OF 2015 RE:

APR WORKSHOP ON PARTNERSHIP AND SELF-RELIANCE

1. Item No. 4 of National Office Memorandum No. 53, Series of 2015 dated 18 August 2015
entitled, “Asia-Pacific Regional Workshop on Partnership and Self-Reliance” is hereby corrected
and should be read as follows:

“4. Registration Fee. A Registration Fee amounting to TWO THOUSAND PESOS
(P2,000.00) shall be charged per participant in order to defray administrative costs,
Workshop materials and handouts, meals (from Dinner of 16 September until
Breakfast of 21 September 2015), accommodation (check-in time at 2PM of 16

September and check-out time at 12NN of 21 September 2015), Workshop kits and
souvenirs.

Should you want to charge the Registration Fee/s of your participant/s to the National
Fund for Council Operations (NaFCO), kindly send your Authorization for NaFCO
Withdrawals not later than 11 September 2015. No Authorization for NaFCO
Withdrawals will be accepted at the venue.”

2. Furthermore, all Regional Scout Directors are advised to submit and to transmit to the National
Office their respective Roster of Participants not later than 10 September 2015, Thursday via
mail at joan.valeza@scouts.org.ph or at eed bsp@yahoo.com.ph or via fax at {02) 404 0350.

3. This Memorandum supersedes any and all issuances inconsistent herewith and takes effect
immediately.

4. For information, guidance and strict compliance.




